
A Night 4 HOPE event moves to May 22

Due to the unrest following the death of Daunte Wright, the pending verdict in the Derek Chauvin
murder trial and possible curfews surrounding it, HOPE 4 Youth leadership has decided to postpone
the fundraising event scheduled for Friday, April 23.

A Night 4 HOPE will be now held on Saturday, May 22, at The Mill Site in Anoka. 

Kat Perkins will still be performing and Anoka area restaurants are providing the food and drinks as
originally planned. The only difference is that hopefully we’ll have warmer weather.

All virtual and in-person ticket holders are automatically being re-registered. For those now unable
to be part of the rescheduled event, tickets are refundable and transferable.

Visit the event page for A Night 4 HOPE for more information.

https://www.hope4youthmn.org/a-night-4-hope-event-moves-to-may-22/
https://www.katperkinsmusic.com/
https://give.hope4youthmn.org/campaigns/17239-a-night-4-hope

